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Senator Katy Gallagher asked: 
 
1. Can you provide a full list of organisations that are funded under the National Affordable 
Housing Agreement (NAHA)? 
2. Please provide a list of organisations who have previously been funded under this 
agreement whose funding will not be renewed following June 30, 2016?  
 
Answer: 
 
States and territories are responsible for deciding which organisations are funded, and are not 
required to report on specific organisations funded, using National Affordable Housing 
Special Purpose Payment (NAH SPP) funds. 
 
The NAH SPP is required to be used to meet the outcomes of the National Affordable 
Housing Agreement (NAHA).  
 
In accordance with the Intergovernmental Agreement on Federal Financial Relations, each 
state and territory Treasurer is required to provide an annual report to the Council on Federal 
Financial Relations demonstrating expenditure of the NAH SPP within the housing sector.  
 
The NAHA is an ongoing agreement. 


